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2014 Trampoline Sport National Club Championships 
 

The High Flyers Trampoline sports team has just returned from a freezing cold Hobart, Tasmania. 
Where the team competed in the 2014 Trampoline Sports National Club Championships. 
 
This year High Flyers sent a team with a lot of new and young faces to this event. However everyone 
stepped up to the mark and jumped incredibly well ! High Flyers athletes had over 85% completion 
rate for all routines and passes which is a fantastic effort! This Helped High Flyers earn the position of 
6th best trampoline sports club in Australia for 2014 ! 
 
Below is a list of the finalists and medalists: 
 

- Andrew Sumner 1st place level 4 male tumbling 
- Andrew Sumner 2nd place level 5 male trampoline 
- Lachlan Robertson 2nd place level 5 DMT 
- Jayden Cooney 3rd place level 9/10 Female DMT 
- Kayla Nel 3rd place level 4 Female tumbling 
- Connor Dique 5th place level 6 male trampoline 
- Jayden Cooney 5th place level 9/10 female trampoline 
- Lakiesha Bardsley 5th place level 4 female tumbling 
- Liam Jeans 6th place level 6 male DMT 
- Connor Dique 6th place level 7 male DMT 
- Greg Boyle 8th place level 4 male trampoline 
- Maddison Hyde 9th place level 4 female tumbling 

 
 
This is a great mix of athletes making finals and winning medals spread across all 3 disciplines ! So a 
huge well done to everybody involved in this years team ! 
 
However a special mention must also go to Jayden Cooney. Jayden was part of a 5 strong team who 
also competed in the national squad and senior world championships trial on the Friday night in 
Hobart.  
 
On DMT Jayden performed incredibly strongly and posted a senior ladies world championships 
qualifying score. She is the first High Flyers athlete to do this ! Jayden is now in for a nervous wait 
until selections are announced! We would all like to wish Jayden the best of luck in this selection! 
 
Also a special mention to Andrew Summer for coming 8th overall athlete at the competition. Well 
done. 
 
Thank you to all the coaches, judges and parents who attended and made this a memorable competition 
in the cold! Let’s hope it is somewhere warmer next year! 


